
 

August 31, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 
 
We are off to a great start, and we are settling in just perfectly.  Again this year, our goal is to continue to keep 
the lines of communication open and to provide families with the support needed to make your child/children 
successful at Central Fulton School District. Because of grant funding, we have been able to continue: 

●​ Free Breakfast and Lunch for students–Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) Program; This allows 
students to get one free breakfast and one free lunch per day. It does not include free A La Carte items. 

●​ Free After 3 Program (after school homework/activity program) which will begin Monday, September 
18th in conjunction with the Family Partnership. The program will run Monday - Thursday from 2:50pm 
until 5:30pm for the elementary. The program will run Tuesday - Thursday from 2:50pm until 5:30pm 
for the MS/HS.  Due to limited space, we will be accepting students on a first come, first serve basis. 
Click here to register: After 3 Program Sign Up 

●​ Central Fulton School District App.  We hope this will keep you up to date with events in the district. 

Other important information to be aware of this year: 

●​ We have been approved once again to use Flexible Instructional Days (FID) as we have in the previous 
years when weather conditions did not allow for us to come into school physically. With this approval, 
we can provide online instruction while working at home for up to 5 days a year, if needed.  

●​ Our track has been repainted over the summer months. 
●​ McConnellsburg High School received the District V Sportsmanship Award for the 2022-23 school year. 
●​ We will be offering training for social media use/ sexting through an assembly and mini sessions for 

students in Grades 5-12. A passive consent letter will be going home with every student Grades 5-12 
with more information. You only need to send the permission slip back if you DO NOT want your 
child to participate in the assembly/ mini sessions. 

 

Let’s make this a fun-filled, educational year full of many memories! If you need anything, please feel free to 
reach out.  
 
Dr. Christina J. Ramsey 
Superintendent of Schools 

An Equal Rights and Opportunities School District 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yMRgN5gPll2SRvhdnc5gDJhF_xH19eit31_51w7lmkM/edit

